
 

 

 

 

The team at Intermountain Electric, Inc., 

recently completed its start-up program to 

represent TEGG in several markets. 

More than 25 employees attended the 

kickoff meeting and training sessions 

provided by Jason Huber and Jeffrey 

Buennemeyer, who are each TEGG Area 

Vice Presidents, while even more 

employees from Intermountain Electric’s 

Reno, Nev., and North Dakota locations 

participated virtually. 

During the start-up process, Huber and 

Buennemeyer discussed building a TEGG 

Business Plan with Intermountain Electric, while providing sales advice and coaching tips. 

Huber noted several team members attended TEGG’s Parallel Training course in December, and more plan to 

attend a future session. 

“They are really enthused and focused on driving new customer growth throughout the entire company,” 

Huber said. “Everyone, from upper management to field employees, is engaged and will incorporate the TEGG 

system into the Intermountain culture, and is ready to promote TEGG Predictive Testing and Preventative 

Maintenance agreements in Colorado, Wyoming, North Dakota and the Reno, Nev., area.” 

Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news 

from your computer or mobile device. 

 

Several employees attended a kick-off meeting and discussions at 

Intermountain Electric in Denver, Colo., in February, 2017. 
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